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DATE : Thursday 28™ March 2019
.TO : Parents of students from Year One to Year Thirteen - 28 TH MARCH 2019 UPDATES

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary’s. It has indeed been a fully packed three months of 2019 that have brought us to The
Spring break .We would like to remind you of some important information that you will need to have for after
the Spring Break. We invite you to read on and perhaps update your own personal diaries with important
snippets.

SPRING BREAK : The Spring break has been scheduled from Sunday 31st March 2019 until Saturday 13t April
2019 (inclusive ). Students will return to school on Sunday, 14t April 2019. We wish all our staff, students and
their families a restful and blessed break and safe travels to all those who will be travelling abroad at this time.

We also wish a safe and exciting journey to the school group travelling for the NASA CAMP to the USA. The
school office will also be closed during the Spring Break.

THURSDAY. 18™ APRIL 2019: School will end at 10:00 am on Thursday, 18t April 2019. The STS
Transport has been informed of the same and we are requesting parents who pick up their children to
kindly make sure that children are picked up on time at 10:00 am sharp from school.

SUNDAY.215T APRIL 2019 EASTER HOLIDAY: The school will be closed on Sunday, 21st April 2019 and we
take this opportunity to wish a Happy and Blessed Easter to all the families celebrating Easter.

CIRCULAR REGARDING YOUR CHILD'’S RETURN TO SCHOOL FOR THE YEAR 1-10 and 12
NEXT ACADEMIC YEAR

GL TEST ACKNOWLEDGEMENT WITH PAYMENT OF AED 75/- YEARS 4-10

PISA BASED TEST ACKNOWLEDGEMENT WITH PAYMENT OF AED 225/- YEAR 10 ONLY
SUBJECT CHOICE FORM YEAR 8 ONLY

THANK YOU : Our deepest gratitude to each and every member of the St. Mary’s Family for helping to make
our Golden Jubilee Carnival a memorable evening. God Bless you all and thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

=i'.Q\\l 1-\‘ ’J/‘/
Mr. Paul Asir Joseph

( Principal )



